L'Ecole Secondaire

Oak Bay High

Feb 23, 2024

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,

Here are some of the important dates for this week:

Feb 26 PAC Meeting (7:00 pm in the cafeteria)
Feb 27 Grade 9 Immunizations
Feb 28 Pink Shirt Day

For those of you who wish to connect with our daily announcements, please go to the following link:

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/

Hot Lunch & Breakfast Program

If you are able, please donate to help us continue to provide nutritious meals for our students.
Suggested donation is $7 / meal. Donations can be made at:

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/52482/140/False/True

SENIOR BOYS BASKETBALL ISLAND CHAMPIONSHIPS

For the first time ever (or at least that | can remember...) the number 1 & 2 provincially ranked senior
boys basketball teams will be battling for supremacy at the Island Championships. Although too early to
tell, and without jinxing it, our Oak Bay boys are destined to meet Spectrum at 7:00 pm in the CARSA
building at UVIC. Come out and cheer on our boys, be loud & proud (and positive...) and wear your
green and white to what will be an amazing game between two outstanding teams.

Anaphylaxis Information...

We have several students in our school who have been identified as having life-threatening allergies.
Please read the |etter to best support the safety and well-being of our students.


https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/52482/140/False/True
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1w8kkLZRYBD0OO-MQDRETQzowRa3x2Yb0iKFnXUuQaBg/edit?usp=sharing

Looking for parent support/help...

... a call out for both Grades12 and 11 parents to help organise the
Oak Bay High Block Party. This fine tradition is a great way for
families to celebrate their grads in all of their fineries before they
head off to their Dinner / Dance at the Delta Hotel. Last year's
lead has passed on her file from last year AND has

offered herself as a resource to whoever takes this position.

Meet @OBHS March 4th 7pm in the cafeteria.

A few Grade 11 parents in the group would be invaluable to learn the

ropes and carry forward the knowledge for next year's graduation.

All OBHS parents are members of the PAC. Next PAC meet @OBHS is 26th

Feb at 7pm. We encourage all parents to participate.

Also the Victoria Confederation of PACs has vacancies. Parents are
invited and encouraged to get involved for a year in these vacant
roles like Member At Large, President, Vice President, Secretary. For

more info contact info@vcpac.ca.



